Patient leaving Queen Elizabeth
Hospital is found

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

The spokesperson for Queen Elizabeth Hospital (QEH) today (January 18)
made the following update announcement regarding a patient found missing:

An 85-year-old male patient who was found missing earlier today at QEH
has been located by the Police at around 10pm tonight.


http://www.government-world.com/patient-leaving-queen-elizabeth-hospital-is-found/
http://www.government-world.com/patient-leaving-queen-elizabeth-hospital-is-found/

